
 

 

 
 

 
 
February 1, 2015 
 
 
Dear Corporate Sponsor: 
 
Conchita Espinosa Academy has provided an extraordinary educational experience  
to its students for over 80 years.   
 
Every other year we host our Walk for the Future.  On Friday, March 27, 2015, we will  
host our 6th Biannual Walk.  All monies raised from this walkathon will be used for our  
improvement projects.  We are looking for corporations and businesses interested in  
sponsoring a portion of the walkathon.  Your company will receive recognition in our  
monthly newsletter, in our school magazine, and on a sponsor’s banner at the event.   
We encourage our CEA families to support those who support us.   
 
If you would like to sponsor an area for the day, please fill out the attached sponsor sheet  
and return it along with your sponsorship check. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Maribel Z. Diaz 
Director 

 
 
 

 


